
Regarding New Admissions 

 

Dear Parents & Well wishers, 

 

We are sorry to inform you that for the next two years, it will 

not be possible to grant new admissions in classes HKG to 

X due to the policy of C.B.S.E that there should be only 40 

students in each section and if there are more students in any 

section the number should be brought down to 40 within 2 

years. We have more than 40 students in all the section. 

Therefore, it will not be possible to grant new admissions in the 

next two years. Kindly excuse us. Thank You. 

 

The C.B.S.E circular regarding this matter is displayed here 

below. Kindly check. 

https://rb.gy/e3a5m9 

 

PRINCIPAL 

https://rb.gy/e3a5m9

